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Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333 .

James A.FitzPatrick Site Emergency Preparedness ?

Exercise Scenario

Dear Mr. Haynes:

By letter dated June 2, 1982, the Power Authority of the
State of New York provided you with the objectives for the James
A. FitzPatrick site emergency preparedness exercise.

In response to your letter dated October 26, 1981 the Authority
provides, herewith, the scenario for the James A. FitzPatrick
site emergency preparedness exercise. The New York State Radio-
logical Emergency Preparedness Group is providing the exercise
scenario to FEMA.

Your October 26, 1981, letter stated that "The content of
the exercise scenario should be handled on a 'need-to-know' basis,
such that individuals who may be exercise ' players' do not have
access to the scenario to be used." For the reason set forth f ',

above, the Authority requests that the exercise scenario be
withheld from public disclosure until the exercise has been
completed, to ensure that only individuals who have a "need-to-know"
are cognizant of the scenario.

Should you or your staff have any questions please contact
Mr. J.A. Gray, Jr. of my staff.

Very truly yours,

[k. [ %

J.P. Bayne

[ Senior Vice PresidentNuclear Generation
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l cc: Mr. J. Linville
Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136
Lycoming, New York 13093

M- 'on Barton
United Engineers & Construction, Inc.
30 S. 17th Street
Philadelphia, PA 19101


